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Dear Bill:

Many thapks Jor your two letters, of July 9th &
17th. We were glad to learn that you still have
pleasant memories of the little frog!

And we were above all harpy to hear that you are
serving in a consultant capacity with RCA, which
also allows you to write about ti.ings you are
interested in -~ all thls sesms to indicate that
you are keeping busy 1ln a happy sort of way!

We have now srent three weeks at Sandnhamn. Unfor-
tunately the weathsr wags rather cold, and both
Annie and mvself caught colds. Now we are zoing
to Fryksés,Qrsa. tomorrow, and hope thzt we get
gsome better weathsr there soon.

We exrect to be back here at the end of this
month. Chen we plan to leave for points south

on Sept. 14, and shoulé arrive in Zug on Sept 22.
Ve have friends to visit in Gothenburg, Copen-
hagen, Xiel and 3onn.

I have rend both books you sent me. The Sscret
War was especially interesting, but one zets
r~ther derressed when one realizes the extent

of spylng, golng on, aund the methods employed.

Of course, one has heard a lot about thils before,
but in this book one got it all concentrated.

I now look forward to the offprint you kindly
promi~-ed to send me. I feel sure tliat this will
be less zrim reading than this book.

How are your travel plans shaping up? We chall
probably be 1n Menton early in October, in order
to zet some detalls in connsction with our new

apartment there settled. Could we meet there, or
in Z2uz?

With affection~te regnrds from us both to you
and Elizeb-th!

Sincerely f Fa X,
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